Subject

Wallingford Senior Center closed status

From

Bill Viola

bviola@wlfdseniorctr.com>

:t.gov>,

Date

2020-05-18 18:31

Due to the current Coronavirus pandemic and in compliance with Governor Lamont's plans for a phased reopening of CT, the Wallingford Senior Center, will remain closed at least through June 22, 2020. Senior Center staff will continue to take and respond to phone calls, emails or voicemail messages to the center for assistance, referral and information. In addition, staff and volunteers will make comfort/wellness calls to any older adult who requests them. There are many online activities available through Facebook live and Zoom. Additionally, there are some outdoor activities planned for June. Please check the June newsletter when it arrives for further details. We miss you all but we must stay home and stay safe for now.

William T. Viola, Executive Director Wallingford Senior Center 238 Washington Street Wallingford, CT 06492 Tel. (203) 265-7753 Fax (203) 294-2117

Email: bviola@wlfdseniorctr.com